
 

39th ANNUAL 

NORTHERN COLORADO 

OUT-OF-STATE COLLEGE FAIR 

Tuesday, September 24, 2024 

6:00pm-7:30pm 

Location: Poudre High School 

201 S. Impala Drive 

Fort Collins, CO  80521 

Register  for the college fair here to get your personal barcode:  

StriveFair.com 

 

Why should I register for the college fair?  

College reps can easily scan your barcode instead of filling out postcards 

to get on the mailing list. 

Students can register for the fair right up until the doors open. 

High school student’s 9th-12th graders from all schools in 

Northern Colorado and Southern Wyoming are invited! 

Tell all your friends! 

This is an opportunity to meet approximately 

150 Colleges, Universities & Military Academies. 

 

We adhere to NACAC College Fair guidelines: Exhibitors must be a two or four-year college, university, or 

other post-secondary institution, that is not-for-profit, degree-granting, and accredited. 

 

Contact: Marni Klamm mklamm@psdschools.org 970-488-6026 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fstrivefair.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cmklamm%40psdschools.org%7Cff99d693b69e4537c7f508db46691d9b%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C638181189510136451%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8zWZ7Z3Fi9hWxdnvlJ7MZDF9I5UBesYRKYBAevt34iU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:mklamm@psdschools.org

